
Thomas House, 84 Eccleston Square, London SW1V 1PX 
 

 
 
16 August 2024 
 
 
Hello, 
 

Invitation to view proposals for new homes on 
land off Common Road, North Leigh 

 
I am writing to you on behalf of Lioncourt Strategic Land, which is seeking to understand 
community views on new homes including affordable homes on land off Common Road, near 
the A4095 junction. SP Broadway is helping Lioncourt with public consultation and community 
engagement.  
 
A dedicated consultation website, www.landoffcommonroad.co.uk explains the proposals and 
provides a feedback form so you can let us know your views.  If you do not have access to the 
website and would like to view the proposals, please give me a ring on 07377 659 928 and I 
will arrange for a paper copy of the website to be posted to you. 
 
If you would like to provide feedback on the proposals, there are three ways you can do so: 
 

 By filling in the online feedback form on the consultation website, 
www.landoffcommonroad.co.uk 
 

 By emailing your feedback directly to me at edward@spbroadway.com 
  

 By posting your feedback to me in an envelope marked ‘Freepost SP BROADWAY’ 
(you do not need to provide a stamp or an address on the envelope) 
 

I would be very grateful to receive any feedback by 6pm on Sunday 15 September 2024. 
 

I very much hope you will look at the proposals for the new homes on the consultation website 
and let us know your views.  If you have any queries about this consultation, please do not 
hesitate to contact me by phone or email using the details below. 

 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Edward Poynton          
07377 659 928 
edward@spbroadway.com 
  



 

 

Plan showing the location of the proposed new homes off Common Road (site outlined in red): 

 


